
St Mary’s Bellaghy/St Joseph’s Ballyscullion.      

30th May 2021 

The Most Holy Trinity. 

 

 

A Spiritual Communion My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Most Holy 

Sacrament. I love You above all things, and I desire to receive You into my soul.               

Since I cannot at this moment receive You sacramentally, come at least spiritually 

into my heart. I embrace You as if You were already there and unite myself wholly 

to You. Never permit me to be separated from You. Amen.  

 

 

DEATH  : FR Brian O’Donnell 1934– 2012.   Former Parish Priest of Lavey 

 Curate in this parish  1981-1989.  R.I.P. 

 

ANNIVERSARIES  

 Sat/Sun 29th/30th: Mary Bradley,  Jane Hindman, Julia Heaney, Mabel McErlean,  

Thomas Blue., Annie McCloy, James Blue, Mary Catherine Wiesner. Susan McErlean 

Jane Hyndman.  Sarah Mackle   (Mass @ 10.30 Sunday) 

Clement Murray  (Month Mind Mass @ 9.00am in St Joseph's) 

Mon  31st :  Paul Mackle 

Tues  1st: Eileen Diamond, Meaher Hughes 

Wed  2nd: , Catherine Brady (Anniversary mass @ 7.00pm) 

Thurs 3rd: Nellie Eccles, Paddy Graffin 

 Fri 4th: Dick McPeake, Jim Boorman , Marie Horley (40 years. Mass @ 7.00pm) 

Sat/Sun 5th/6th: 

May they rest in peace.   

 

Mass Times  during the week ahead. 
 Monday and Thursday @ 9.30am   (On Monday mornings mass is offered for the sick.) 

Tuesday:  no mass ;  
Wednesday  and Friday at 7.00pm  
Sat Vigil at 6.30pm   Sun 10.30am  
St Joseph’s Ballyscullion  9.00am 
    
Funeral Masses /Month Mind/Anniversaries will be limited to 60 people max. 
We ask people not to crowd around the family at the grave. Allow the family 
their space and the freedom to return to the car park  Thank you. 
 

The Offertory Collec6on for the past week  amounted to £1320.00   

.Envelopes can be dropped into le=erbox at Parish Office.  

   All contribu@ons  are much appreciated. 

 

 

We welcome into God’s Family through Baptism:        

Dan Doherty 61 William Street 

Fiachre McAleese, 11 Beatrice  Villas.. 

 

 

 

PRAYER 

Let St. Teresa of Avila remind us to aspire for that peace which the world cannot give 

or take away, with her prayer: “Let nothing disturb you; let nothing frighten you; all 

things pass away, God never changes; pa@ence obtains all things; he who has God 

finds he lacks nothing; God alone suffices.” 

 

 PRAYER TO THE HOLY SPIRIT 

“Come, Holy Spirit, replace the tension within me with a holy relaxa@on. Replace the 

turbulence within me with a sacred calm. Replace the anxiety within me with a quiet 

confidence. Replace the fear within me with a strong faith. Replace the bi=erness 

within me with the sweetness of grace. Replace the darkness within me with a gentle 

light. Replace the coldness within me with a loving warmth. Fill my emp@ness. Dull 

the edge of my pride. Sharpen the edge of my humility. Let me see myself as You see 

me, that I may see You as You have promised. Amen.” 

 

A moment with the Lord: 

 

Lord, give us that peace which the world cannot give or take away. Amen. 

 

 



 

ADIO MARIA IRELAND is an Irish-run Catholic Talk-

Radio Station Anthony’s with commercial-free broad-
casting of Prayer, Catechesis, Music, Talks, Interviews 
and    Testimonies.  You are   invited to join their grow-
ing faith family!   You can tune in to the station in a va-
riety of ways:  

Digital TV - Saorview Channel 210/ Freeview TV 
(Channel number varies per location in NI) 

• Download FREE App “RADIO MARIA IRELAND” 

Streaming on website, www.radiomarie.ie (subscribe and 
donate here also) 

• ‘Listen Live Radio’ link on Facebook Page. (Like, 
Share and Follow us on Facebook) 

• Phone – get live radio feed by calling 003531 437 
3277 (no extra charges apply).   Prayer and song requests welcome.  “A Catholic 
voice in your home  Fr Eamonn McCarthy is Director 

Telephone No’s 

Msgnr. Dolan 

02879 386259 

Parish Mobile 

(Emergency only) 

07935296843 

Fr. Graham 

02879 642458 

Fr. Harkin 

02825 821190 

Parish Office: 

The Office is closed due to 

Covid 19 please contact by 

email  

info@bellaghyparish.com 

02879 386259 

SVP Society:  

Bellaghy 07508549588 

Lifeline  

0808 808 8000 

Samaritans 08457 909090   

or 

02871265511 

missed out on much needed funds. This Christmas we will not be    

Please put your donation in an envelope marked SVP and give it to 

 

St. Malachy's GAC Castledawson:  Lo=o numbers 17th May were 1, 15, 17 & 

22. Jackpot not won - £25 Lucky dips to Ursula McGuigan & Jude O’Hagan;  Jackpot 

next week £2,100. Thanks to all who support this club fundraiser. Anyone not currently 

playing and who would like to, please contact Brendan Keenan (M: 07810871370).  

The Derry Diocesan Cateche6cal Centre, working in Partnership with Saint Mary’s 

University, Twickenham, offers the Masters in Catholic School Leadership.  

This is a post graduate degree dedicated to the professional development and spiritual 

forma@on of Catholic school leaders. It is a great opportunity for those currently in 

leadership roles and those who aspire to, or have an interest in, leadership roles within 

the Catholic School system. The next intake will be Autumn 2021.  

An informa6on session via ZOOM will be held on Monday 7
th

 June at 3.30pm. If you 

are interested in a=ending this session or require any further informa@on, please  

contact the Derry Diocesan Cateche@cal Centre on 004428 71264087 or  

email Merry@derrydiocese.org. 

Invita6on to respond: 

The Diocese of Derry has launched a consulta@ve plan about climate change and the 

environment and is invi@ng everyone within the Diocese to read, engage and respond 

to it. The plan iden@fies ac@ons and behaviours that support rather than destroy the 

environment. The sugges@ons cover such areas as land, buildings, energy, food, travel 

and waste. 

A draN of the Environmental Strategy has been posted on the Derry Diocesan website, 

to view and/or download: h=ps://www.derrydiocese.org/diocese/environmental-

strategy.  Every a=empt has been made to make the Strategy both comprehensive and 

prac@cal so as to suit each parish's par@cular situa@on. In order to ensure that it is as 

helpful as possible to your various parish communi@es however, we would appreciate 

any construc@ve feedback on it that you may have to give. We ask if you could: 

- Read the draN Strategy document and give feedback on aspects that you feel could be 

supplemented/improved. 

- Begin to implement any aspect(s) of it that you feel can be put into prac@ce quickly 

and easily. 

- Draw the a=en@on of both parish groups and individual parishioners to the Strategy 

and encourage them to give feedback. (This would be especially relevant to schools 

and any groups/individuals with par@cular interest in environmental issues). 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE: Monday, 31 May 2021 Submit your comments, ques@ons and 

sugges@ons to Patricia McCormack by: Email: laudatosiderry@gmail.com 

Telephone/text: 077 1190 0420   Facebook: Laudatosiderry 

First Communion  :                         Saturday   12th June 

 

 Confirma6on :        St Mary’s          Thursday 17 June 

St John Bosco & New Row                Friday 18 June 

 

We are very happy that permission has been            

granted to proceed with the sacraments during this 

term.  

It is important that we do be mindful and careful to 

keep to the regula@ons . Church and Civil authori@es 

were concerned that there should be no repeat of 

some of last years par@es aNer the  celebra@on of 

these sacraments.. 

Thanks to our Schools for their co-opera@on in      

making all this possible . 

Please keep the children and their families in your 

prayers. 


